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Thank You! 

I can’t believe it is already the end of our Reception year together. We have had the best time 

getting to know your children and watching them learn and grow. It is hard to write this without 

getting a little bit teary – as my first year in Reception, it has been amazing and I couldn’t have 

asked for better children and families. It really is an honour to have worked with your children 

and you should be so so proud of them. I know all of the children are going to continue to shine 

throughout the rest of their time at St Augustine’s and beyond and I am looking forward to seeing 

them around school and hearing about their achievements. Thank you so much for all of your 

support this year, we really appreciate it. We hope you have the best summer, full of lots of 

happiness and fun! Love from the Reception Team.  

Home Learning Tasks 
Reading 

Continue to enjoy books together that you have at home.  

Perhaps you could visit the library too! 


